
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Village Manager     Meeting Date:  4/29/2025 

 

Title: Follow-up discussion on installation of ditch liners on Mountain Ash Lane in the 

Cottonwood Estates Subdivision.  
 

Issue: Does the Village Board wish to support the recommendation below for the Village to 

provide the ditch liners and the homeowners to pay to install them? 

 

Background and Additional Information: 

Village staff received an estimate from Scott Lamers Construction for $11,760 to install the 

Village provided ditch liners and seed and mulch.   

 

The Department of Public Works has ditch liners in storage from previous projects where they 

were removed that could be provided for this project.   

 

Staff are recommending the Village provide the ditch liners and the homeowners are responsible 

for the costs of installation (approximately $2,700) per property.  The Village would contract 

with the contractor to complete the work, require the homeowners to pre-pay the installation cost 

and then work would proceed.  Those that do not pay the fees would be added to their taxes.  

   

Budget Impacts: $11,760  

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve the quote from Scott Lamers Construction for 

$11,760, invoicing each property owner their cost (price per lineal feet x amount installed) and 

Village providing the ditch liner tiles (that are currently owned).   

 

Attachments: 

 

Estimate from Scott Lamers Construction, LLC. 

 

  


